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NYS Budget: Flagrant Violation of Constitutional & Statutory Provisions

Our nonpartisan, nonprofit citizens' organization, Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA), has been single-handedly
exposing the unconstitutionality and fraudulence of New York's judiciary and legislative budgets. This is chronicled in
correspondence we have sent to New York Governor Andrew Cuomo and the Legislature - most importantly, our letters
dated December 11, 2013 and December 30, 2013 - with a further letter of today's date. They are posted on our
website, www.iudgewatch.org. accessible vio the homepage hyperlink "CJA Leads the Way to NyS Budget
Reform..." Here's the direct link: httpr/lwww.iudgewatch.orglweb-pages/searchine-nvs/budget-2014-20 j"5/menu-
budqet-reform.htm.

We urgently need expert opinion and guidance to maximize our effectiveness. Can you help us? Can you direct us to
scholars and policy institutes? And how about the press?

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

91,4-455-4373


